Utility Coordination Newsletter

UC Guide UC Tools IIAD LP UC Tools

NORMAN'S CORNER

It's hard to believe we are nearing the end of another year! It seems like I just sent out a message hoping everyone had a safe and productive utility coordination and road-building season. No time to slow down at WisDOT because events are being planned! We continue to work on process improvements and solve issues to keep our projects

Utility Monitoring Guidance

For several years, the Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) has had discussions on the need for additional utility coordination guidance specific to our local program projects. Read

Trans 233 Updates

Since the new state statute s.86.074 was signed into law in March, WisDOT has put together some procedures and guidance for implementing Wis. Adm. Code Trans 233. Read more

Broadband Updates

This summer,
Wisconsin's proposal for
investing \$1.05 billion
from the federal
Broadband, Equity, Access, and
Deployment (BEAD) program was
approved by the National
Telecommunications and Information
Administration (NTIA)! Read More his summer

WisDOT Six Year Highway Improvement Program

The WisDOT Six Year Program map is a great way to gather insight into projects happening around the state. This interactive map is updated weekly and available online at: WiSDOT Maps ArcGIS page under the Projects section's Improvement Program link.

JN #22-8

A Quick Summary of the ID/IQ Process

An ID/IQ project is a project consisting of indefinite duration and/or indefinite quantities. In the Utility Coordination world this covers miscellaneous items in a project that are identified by a contractor, including items like tree clearing, which is pulled from roadway contracts to accommodate the Northern Long Eared Bat (NLEB) restrictions.



Welcome, New Hires!

Scott urmeister Statewide Utility

Engineer

We are pleased to announce that Scott Burmeister has accepted the Bureau of Technical Services (BTS) CE - Senior position in the Utility Unit.

ead mo

JN #22-5



Becky Reese – Enhanced Utility Coordination Engineer

We are excited to announce that Becky Reese will be joining our BTS Utility Unit. Becky will be working in the area of Utility Project Monitoring concentrating in the area of project design. Read more



Interested in Past Volumes of the Utility Coordination Newsletter?

Find them here



To subscribe; submit questions, suggestions, comments, or potential newsletter articles; please send an email to <u>DOTDTSDCOUtilityCoordination@dot.wi.gov</u>. The BTS Utility Unit will review each submission prior to publication.

This bulletin has been developed to provide updates, clarifications, ja aids, and news pertaining to WisDOT utility coordination and related WisDOT programs, policy and services. Information published in this bulletin will be of interest to those who work closely with utility coordination.